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COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 
Curriculum Committee – Ms. Beach 

• Ms. Beach and Ms. Olander shared information regarding the Nutrition Services presentation by 
Tina Wasserbauer at CAC. They reported that the food was delicious and the Nutrislice Program 
was very well received.  

• Ms. Anderson reported that the AP Macroeconomics COS will be on the May Business agenda for 
approval.  

• Ms. Anderson reported that Ohio State Testing was finished this week. 
• Ms. Anderson shared that 42 Rocky River students participated in the Ohio Seal of Biliteracy 

Testing; 12 Seals of Biliteracy were awarded and will be included on student transcripts. 
• Ms. Anderson reported that the current after-school French language program teachers will not be 

available for next year. She has contacted other potential instructors. 
 

School Community – Ms. Olander 
• Ms. Olander provided updates regarding: 

§ Bell Invitational 
§ Bike to School Challenge 
§ District Art Show 
§ Master Class and performances with Corey Cott 
§ 2nd Rocky River Public Library Trustee Posting 
§ RRHS World Language Honor Society 
§ River Days plans  
§ RRHS Drama Department received nominations (7) for the Dazzle Awards  
§ Drug Education School Challenge Award from the Ohio PTA for RRHS 

• Dr. Fancher shared an update regarding the Senior Center 
• Ms. Leitch shared information about the Little League parade 

 
Facilities Committee – Dr. Fancher 

• Mr. Gifford gave an update regarding the stadium accident, subsequent damages and costs 
 
Finance Committee – Ms. Leitch 

• Mr. Markus and Ms. Norman gave an update regarding the IDEA B funding correction from ODE 
• Mr. Markus shared that the 5-year forecast and finances related to staffing changes will be shared 

at the Finance Committee meeting on May 16th 
 
Policy & Legislation Committee – Ms. Goepfert 

• Ms. Goepfert and Dr. Shoaf shared that the Neola recommended policies are available for review. 
The first reading will be on the May Business Meeting agenda. 



Dr. Fancher gave an update regarding the new BOE manual for incoming board members to use as a 
reference. 
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